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1.  PREAPPLICATION DISCUSSIONS 

APPLICANT ACTION REVIEW STATUS 

 

Cherry Valley Water District, Leicester 

 

Cherry Valley is exploring options to address 

water quality issues within its water supply system.  

One option could be to purchase water from 

Worcester. 

 

Staff continue to work with the Water District and 

the City of Worcester to discuss the process for a 

determination of Insignificance under the 

Interbasin Transfer Act. 

North Reading Development of a DEIR to address water supply 

and wastewater issues.  North Reading is located in 

the Ipswich River basin.  A possible source of 

water supply being considered is the MWRA, 

which has sources in the Chicopee and Nashua 

River basins 

A Stakeholder meeting was held on September 18, 

2014. 

 

2.  REQUESTS FOR DETERMINATION OF APPLICABILITY OR INSIGNIFICANCE 

APPLICANT ACTION REVIEW STATUS 

  

No Activity 

 

 

 

3.  APPLICATION FOR APPROVAL OF AN ACTION TO INCREASE OVER THE PRESENT RATE OF INTERBASIN TRANSFER 

APPLICANT ACTION REVIEW STATUS 

  

No Activity 

 

 

 

PREPARED BY:   The Department of Conservation and Recreation, Office of Water Resources 

QUESTIONS:        Michele Drury, 617-626-1366 

MORE INFORMATION: http://www.mass.gov/eea/agencies/dcr/water-res-protection/interbasin-transfer-act 


